
 

 

 

 

Incorrect and Misleading Article by the Australian Financial 

Review 
 

Melbourne 24th August 2020 : iSignthis Ltd (the “Company”) has been made aware of a 

misleading article published in todays’ Australian Financial Review. 

 

The article was authored by gossip bloggist, Mr Joe Aston, and referred to a company that is 

not a customer of iSignthis, and with which iSignthis has not ever had a relationship. 

 

The iSignthis customer referred to in the recent statement of claim at paragraph 73 in our 

Federal Court case VID1315/20191 against the ASXL Ltd is a different company, with  a 

different website address, and is a licensed crypto exchange under the EU regulatory regime. 

 

The company referred to in Aston’s blog is a Vanuatu FX or CFD dealer, and has no 

relationship to iSignthis or the iSignthis customer, which is an Estonian exchange. 

 

Mr Aston has again not fact checked his article / blog with the Company. 

 

The Company will be contacting the publisher today. 

 

 

Authorised by the Managing Director. 

 
1 Refer to https://www.asx.com.au/asxpdf/20200821/pdf/44lrjj4jp6dj31.pdf  for details 

https://www.asx.com.au/asxpdf/20200821/pdf/44lrjj4jp6dj31.pdf

